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.   Celebrate Edgeconnection Tea  

Open House 
 

We would like to invite you to come 
celebrate our Community’s success with us.  
On Thursday October 18, 2007 at 1:00 pm 
join us at The Edge for Tea, Crumpets and a 
Celebration Cake.   Everyone Welcome! 
 
Edgewood Community Internet Society (ECIS) is 
proud to announce that our community is benefiting 
from Broadband Service in our newly renovated 
office at The Edge Community Access Program 
Site.  ECIS is pleased to provide opportunities to 
offer better and more innovative ways to stay 
connected, informed and entertained.  ECIS is 
dedicated to delivering state of the art high speed at 
competitive prices. This ensures that residents have 
multiple points of access to the global connections 
highway. 
 
Broadband communications improves the 
knowledge of the workforce, promotes equal access 
and fosters innovation.  The community’s 
broadband, labour and other assets will attract new 
residents. 

 
There is a spirit in Edgewood and the Inonoaklin 
Valley for taking talents and ideas from different 
spheres and putting them together for a common 
purpose.  This common purpose being to grow with 
and to help the community. 
 
Anyone who lives and does business in this 
community knows that it is unique.  Good things 
happen here because there is a focus on creating a 
cutting edge environment built on collaboration, on 
maximizing our collective resources and on 
leadership that moves the community forward. 
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Beyond collaboration, we are a community that 
embraces new ideas and builds upon them, ensuring 
that innovation isn’t just about how we think but how 
we act as a community. 
 
When it came to leveraging technology to better this 
community on many fronts, members of the ECIS 
came together.  There was a sense that the efforts 
throughout the community would tell a powerful story. 
 
High speed Internet is crucial to the economic well 
being of businesses owners, tourism operators, farmers, 
health care providers as well as students and 
educators.  This is the powerful story.  
 

Logo Autumn 2007 Contest 
The Edge needs a Logo, Theme should be 
Peace and Nature,  
Please submit your entries by 3:00pm  
Tuesday October 16th. 
First Prize-       MP3 Player 
Second Prize-   Portable CD Player 
Size should be 81/2” by 11” 
Contest winner will be decided on October 18, at 
the Celebration Tea. 

Edgewood Community Internet Society 
Annual General Meeting 

 
Election of Officers 

Chair-Jean Bassett 
Treasurer-Carlene Enge 
Secretary- Drew Harris  
Community Coordinator- Linda McNutt 
Youth Coordinator- Christina Hilborne 
Community Liaison -Rose Jones 
Technical Consultants- Jack Lewis & Ed 
McGinnis 
Music Consultant-Glen Gilmour 
 
“They whom truth and wisdom lead, can gather 
honey from a weed.”  William Cowper


